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I whole heartedly support SB 210 voting in person on Election Day. This year oart of 

our mailboxes were torn up by vandals. So receiving our mail was cumbersome. At 

first we had a few pieces of mail show up at our box.  But then as days went on and 

they were trying to replace the boxes the mail was forwarded to the post office. I 

remember wondering about our ballots. Will they show up in our mail box or the post 

office? When I was younger I remember how simple and secure it was going and 

voting in person during Election Day. It gave me sense of security. When I vote by 

mail now I get a lot of anxiety wondering if my ballot was received and if it was 

counted. I use to drop off my ballot at the ballot box. This year I mailed it in because I 

saw the ballot boxes were being compromised. That only increased my anxiety 

because even though I mailed it days before the election I didn’t see it was accepted 

until the last minute. I would prefer the simple old way of walking in person to the 

election office and casting my vote. It will prevent my anxiety from flaring up and I’ll 

know without a doubt that my vote was counted. 


